
 

 

  

 

Dear Lance 
 
I refer to your request dated 12 August 2019, pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982 
(the Act), seeking: 
 

In your official capacity as Associate Minister of Transport please provide any 

correspondence or communication which mentions, refers to, alludes to or is in 

connection to the Lets get Wellington moving letter sent from yourself to Phil 

Twyford.  Please note that this request is not requesting the content of the letter, but 

only communications which relate to it either directly or indirectly 

 

I am refusing your request under section 18(e) of the Official Information Act as the 
information requested does not exist.  
 
You have the right under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act to make a complaint to 
the Ombudsman, whose address for contact purposes is info@ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

 
 

Hon Julie Anne Genter 

Associate Minister of Transport 

 

https://tardis.transport.govt.nz/otcsdav/nodes/info%40ombudsman.parliament.nz

